
Temporary weekend carpark 2 access changes   
 
CARPARK 2 ACCESS CHANGE #1 
 
What: Entry to Carpark 2 will be via a new entry off the existing Angora Rd/MacArthur Ave (South) 
roundabout. Please see below map for details. 
 
When: Tuesday 19th October to January 2022 
 
Why: This alternative access is required to enable roadwork interface works and works for the new 
pedestrian entry way to Eat Street and Riverwalk to be undertaken safely, reducing the overall impact to 
Carpark 2 users. 
 
Where: see map below  
 

 
 
 
CARPARK 2 ADDITIONAL TEMPORARY ACCESS #2  
 
What:  
Friday (PM) to Monday (AM) an additional temporary entry into the New Carpark 2 will be in place via a 
newly constructed roadway through the MacArthur Ave (South). Please see below map for details. 
This access is NOT available Monday (6am) to Friday (12pm) and the main point of access to Carpark 2 
will continue to be available via Angora Rd/MacArthur Ave (South) roundabout for the duration of works. 
 
When: Friday 29th October to January 2022 
 
Why: This additional temporary access will allow works within the new road construction site to be 
completed safely during the week, while minimising impact to the peak weekend Carpark 2 users. 



 
Where: see map below 
 

 
 
 


